
 
Its April! Not only is it 

time for Easter but it is 

Earth Month, life on the 

farm, the Weather and 

Gardening.  

We will be having our    

Easter party and Easter 

Egg Hunt on Friday April 

10th. Sign up through 

Brightwheel to bring 

things to the class party 

April 1st-8th we will be 

having a candy drive. 

Please do not bring candy 

with nuts due to allergies. 

  

4/1: Candy Drive starts 

4/3: dress like a forest ani-
mal 

4/8: Last day for candy drive. 

4/10: Easter dress up day, 
Easter parties and Egg Hunt 

4/12: Easter Sunday 

4/17: Farmer or farm animal 
day and Plant Garden 

4/22: Earth day, Recycling 
Project 

4/24: Dress like your favorite  

weather 

5/1: Hippie day. 

Birthdays: 

4/3: Jade 

4/6: Camryn 

4/7: Aiyanah 

Due to Covid-19 we have 

implemented that only 

staff and student enter 

the school. We are    

checking temps, no one is       

allowed into the school 

with a temp of 99 or 

above and spraying shoes 

with disinfectant.        

students and teachers are    

practicing proper hand 

washing. Thank you to all 

Parents and family for     

being  understanding and  

helping us keep our      

students safe. 

Ms. Danie and Mr. E have 

been hard at work helping 

all of our Schoolers with 

their school work and 

making sure that their           

education is continued.   

Good Job Guys!  

Dates to            

remember: 


